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Good afternoon,
I am curious to know why there will not be any fireworks on Canada Day? No reasonable
reason has been given…..
Kind regards,

Dixie Reeve

DR Tutoring

“A teacher affects eternity; they can never tell where their influence stops.” 
Henry Adams

From: Eric Stepura
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: RE: Question and Answer
Date: June 29, 2022 4:21:44 PM

The City’s 2022 operating budget (which included the funding for Canada Day 
expenses) was
approved in late May 2022. The City’s special event team have been unable to secure a
pyrotechnical contractor to provide a fireworks display for Canada Day at the Bay this 
year due to
supply chain shortages. There will be a fireworks show at the White Rock Sea Festival/
Semiahmoo
Days which will be held July 30, 2022 at dusk.
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